
Executive – 9 January 2018

Item 8 – Central Bedfordshire Local Plan

Recommendations from the Sustainable Communities Overview and 
Scrutiny Committee held on 8 January 2018

RECOMMENDED:- 

1. that the Executive supports the draft Pre-Submission Local Plan attached 
at Appendix A and that the Council agrees the document for the purposes 
of Publication; and

2. that officers strengthen the wording within the document to protect against 
the coalescence of existing and future settlements wherever practicable. 


